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work is underway on the Millbrook Mental
Health Unit project
2 years ago

Tilbury Douglas, a leading UK building, infrastructure, engineering and fit-out business, has marked and
celebrated that construction work is underway on the Millbrook Mental Health Unit project, which it is
delivering on behalf of Nottinghamshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust.

The project, which was procured via the P22 Framework, includes the construction of a new single storey
dementia ward, as well as refurbishment of two existing wards.

The new ward, which will offer a low-stimulus environment, will contain 18 single bedrooms with ensuite
toilet and shower facilities.

In attendance to mark this milestone was Nottinghamshire Healthcare’s Chair, Chief Executive and other
Trust colleagues.

Simon Butler, Managing Director Building Central at Tilbury Douglas, said: “As the main contractor working
on this project, it was important to be able to mark this milestone. We will continue to work collaboratively
with all key stakeholders to ensure the project is delivered efficiently without impacting on the rest of the
site which remains open.”
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